
	
	
Statement	on	error	and	clarification	
Friday,	April	5,	2019	
	
	
We	made	a	mistake.	We	placed	an	advertisement	in	this	month's	edition	of	two	
publications	-	Life	on	Capitol	Hill	and	the	Washington	Park	Profile	-	which	
incorrectly	identified	the	organization	Together	Colorado	as	the	sponsor	of	those	
ads.	Our	campaign	committee,	Together	Denver,	paid	for	the	ads.		Together	Denver	
and	Together	Colorado	are	not	affiliated.	We	are	working	with	Colorado	Community	
Media	to	correct	the	online	editions	of	these	publications	and	considering	what	
other	steps	we	can	take	to	clarify	our	mistake.	We	sincerely	apologize	to	Together	
Colorado	for	the	inadvertent	error.	
	


